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Alberta Accommodation/Flight Updates  
 
Canmore  

• Lady MacDonald Country Inn have completed and opened their new event space which is 
directly connected to the inn. This new event space has beautiful floor to ceiling windows and it 
can be used for group meals as well as activities such as yoga and fitness or meetings. 

 
Banff Lake Louise 

• Renovation projects at Fairmont Chateau Lake Louise are taking place. Please click HERE for 
more details. Also HERE for more information on their new Thermal Wellness Facility.  

• Banff Lodging Company’s new addition, Hotel Canoe & Suites is now open, with 192 air-
conditioned guestrooms, a 4-star property featuring 2 rooftop, mountain view hot pools with 
outdoor fireplaces. Please click HERE to visit their website.  

• Banff Park Lodge‘s phase one of guestroom renovations is estimated to start in March 2024.  It 
is a complete guestroom renovation taking place in a few different phases; the anticipated 
completion date of all guestroom renovations will be by the end of 2025.  

• the High Country Inn is gearing up for a significant renovation and product update over the next 
couple of years. A flyer with renderings attached. 

• Moxy Banff, slated to open in February 2024, is the result of a $30 million renovation of The 
Voyager Inn, Banff’s first commercial motor hotel, originally constructed in 1964. 

• Banff Sunshine and Sunshine Mountain Lodge have extended operating dates for summer 
2024. They are open June 28, 2024 – September 21, 2024, 

 

Jasper  

• The Fairmont Jasper Park Lodge is fully renovating their 32 Lakeview Rooms this year. 

• Mount Robson Inn has recently completed full renovations on 15 of their rooms. 

• There are 12 newly build Cabins at Pyramid Lake Lodge, replacing 6 Older ones that were 
removed. 

• Bear Hill Lodge has opened 4 newly built 2-bedroom Cabins and 3 standard cabins for this year. 
 

WestJet  

• WestJet has increased its direct flights between Calgary and Tokyo from spring 2024. The 
summer season will see especially increased frequency, with daily direct flights between April 
29-September 29th.  

• WestJet is launching a new direct flight between South Korea and Calgary, starting May 2024. 
With service three days per week this summer, guests travelling between Calgary and Seoul will 
enjoy the luxuries of WestJet's 787 Dreamliner aircraft. 
 
For more information on both direct flights, please click HERE. 
 
https://www.travelalberta.com/  
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